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BE SAFE AND TAKE A SOBER RIDE HOME THIS THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 

 
(SANTA BARBARA, CA) – Over the Thanksgiving holiday, the Santa Barbara County 
Probation Department encourages drivers to arrive at their destinations safely by not 
driving impaired. “We want everyone to enjoy the holidays and be safe when they must 
travel,” said Chief Probation Officer Tanja Heitman. “Taking simple safety measures like 
driving sober, following the speed limit and wearing a seat belt helps keep yourself and 
others safe.”  
 
The Santa Barbara County Probation Department reminds drivers that a “DUI Doesn’t 
Just Mean Booze.” Prescription medications, over-the-counter drugs and marijuana can 
also impair, especially in combination with alcohol and other drugs.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

### 

For more information about the County of Santa Barbara Probation Department, go to 

www.sbprobation.org.   
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